
TRSD ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF ANNOUNCEMENT 

Interim Superintendent Dr. Brian Cochrane and the Timberlane Regional School Board announce the following administrative appointment: 
 

 
T h e  M I S S I O N  o f  t h e  T i m b e r l a n e  R e g i o n a l  S c h o o l  D i s t r i c t  i s  t o  e n g a g e  a l l  s t u d e n t s  i n  c h a l l e n g i n g  a n d  r e l e v a n t  

l e a r n i n g  o p p o r t u n i t i e s ,  e m p h a s i z i n g  h i g h  a s p i r a t i o n s  a n d  p e r s o n a l  g r o w t h .  
 

Danville Elementary School Principal 
Mr. Christopher Snyder 

We are pleased to announce the return of a familiar face to the Timberlane Regional School District.  Mr. Chris Snyder has 

been nominated Danville School Principal beginning July 1, 2021.  Mr. Snyder previously served as assistant principal at 

Atkinson Academy from 2008-2014 before advancing to building principalships in both Dracut, MA and Kingston, NH.  

Highlights of his qualifications as educational leader for the past 13 years include expertise in the areas of establishing 

professional learning communities, teacher supervision, program evaluation, staff development, technology integration, 

competency-based education, social/emotional learning, and performance assessment.  In addition to his educational 

leadership talents, he serves as adjunct professor at Southern New Hampshire University. 

Mr. Snyder’s education credentials include a Bachelor of Arts from Lincoln Christian College, and Master of Education 

(Elementary Education) and Educational Specialist (Educational Administration) degrees from the University of New 

Hampshire.  

I began my school leadership career in the Timberlane Regional School District and I am very excited to return to serve as the new principal of Danville Elementary 
School.  I look forward to getting to know the staff, students, and community and hope to begin making connections right away.  – Chris Snyder 
 
The school board and I recognize the importance of consistent and strong leadership in the Danville School community, as this community has seen a number of 
leadership changes over the past few years.  As such, I strongly believe Principal Snyder will provide the supports necessary to foster a positive school climate that 
ensures opportunities for students to succeed both in and out of the classroom.  Additionally, I have every confidence he will implement strategies that will empower 
our educators to perfect their craft of teaching and learning. – Dr. Brian Cochrane, Interim Superintendent of Schools 


